
Dear Friends,
    How is it August already?!?!  Time is flying by!  I can’t believe fall is just around the corner.  But onward we go, reaching men 
and helping them grow in their walk with God.

    Let me share with you about some of the things we did in July thanks to your prayer and financial support.

    I was so excited to hold a Men’s Sunday at Life Church of Hershey, my home church, on July 2.  We 
have been on the road so much the past few months that we hadn’t gotten to be at our home church 
since the beginning of January.  It was great to see our church family, but even greater to see the men 
respond to the challenge at the end of the message at the altar.

    I was also excited to travel to Ford City and speak to the Tried 
Men’s Ministry at the New Life Center AG.  It was a great morning 
with the men!  It was also great to reconnect with Pastor Craig Rig-
gle who was my roommate at UVF and who I haven’t seen in over 
20 years!  It was a great morning with a great group of guys.

    Most of my time in July was spent writing a new book, “Invincible!”  This book looks at 
mountains that we have in our lives that keep us from moving into our Promised Land.  As God 
said to the nation of Israel so many years ago, we have stayed at these mountains too long!  It is 
time to gain victory!   

    This was a VERY difficult book for me to write as it really focused heavily on my past as I 
used the examples of the mountains I have faced.  Thank you to all who held me up in prayer 
during this writing process.  I am looking forward to releasing this book in a few months, and 
also having Invincible be the new theme for our Men’s Sundays starting in 2018!

    The rest of the month I helped another ministry develop and publish their men’s and women’s small 
group curriculum.  I am excited to see how God uses this ministry to reach hurting people and help 
them break free! 

    I am looking forward to the fall as I begin the promoting of the 2018 Under Construction Mantours!  
They are going to be amazing!!  I am also excited at the prospect of holding more Men’s Sundays this 
fall...I still have open dates and would love to come encourage your men!   All of this is only possible 
thanks to your prayers and financial support.  Thank you for being part of all God is doing to reach 
men with the Gospel!   
Reaching Men Together,

Jamie Holden
Founder, Mantour Ministries, AGUS Missionary Assoc.



Youth Ministry Sunday, Children’s Ministry Sunday, Women’s Sunday...
But What About The Men??

    Plan a men’s Sunday at your Church!  It’s a great way to focus on the men in your congregation, to challenge 
them to grow in their walk with God, and to demonstrate the importance of Men’s Ministry in your church. 

    We’ve made it easy for you to hold a Men’s Sunday at your church.  We will come and deliver a challenging 
message to encourage your men to stand for God in their home, churches, and communities   Don’t worry...the 
message is very applicable to women as well!

    We provide promotional flyers for you to print and a promotional image to advertise the Men’s Sunday to your 
congregation.

 Sunday Morning:  Will You Stand?
                                    A Challenge to Men to stand in the Gap 

                                  and fulfill their God-Given Destiny
     

                                   Optional Sunday Evening: Standing Together
                                We are not meant to go through life alone.  

                                   Learn how we’re better when we stand together!

Available for Men’s Breakfasts and Midweek Service, for more info, 
visit www.mantourministries.com/mens-sunday

Three Things You Need To Know This August!!Three Things You Need To Know This August!!



PRAY:
We are so appreciative of your prayer support.  Please pray for:

1.    Please pray that God moves on the hearts of the pastors and individuals I am contacting about becom-
ing monthly supporters as I work to raise my AGUS Missionary Assoc.  I desperately need a move of God 
in this area as we work to raise the remaining 75% of our budget so we can continue reaching men inside 
and outside of the church with the Gospel.

2.   Please pray that God helps the vision for the Men’s Sundays to catch on and for churches to bring us in 
to hold a Men’s Sunday to encourage their men and men’s ministry.

3.   A Pesonal request:  Please pray for physical strength for me during Mantour Season.  With my disabili-
ty,  I know that every weekend event will be followed by a Monday and Tuesday with a sore, swollen, mostly 
unwalkable foot.  Please pray for strength and grace to deal with this reality, and pray that God will inter-
vene and completely heal my body.

GIVE:
      I  am in need of individuals and men’s ministries to partner with me as a Missionary Associate on a 
monthly basis.   I work on Mantour Conferences and the Mantour resources full time year round, and 
would value your financial support.  Will you prayerfully consider partnering with me and with Mantour 
Ministries on monthly or yearly basis?  You can give online at www.giving.ag.org using Account Number 
2813962, or print and return the form below using account Number 2813962.

GO:
      Finally, will you commit to adding your local Mantour conference to your church’s 2018 calendar?  I 
know the men in your church will be blessed as they attend the 2018 “Under Construction” Conferences!


